
Dear Parents/Carer 

We haven’t let the recent wet weather dampen our 

spirits here at Isaac Newton. The children have all 

been hard at work and there have been some very 

exciting things happening.  

Class 11 have had a particularly exciting week as they 

have been dissecting ‘Tudor Poo’ to find out about 

what the Tudor’s would have eaten. Masks and gloves 

were of course essential…even though it wasn’t real! 

Also this week, a group of Year 3&4 children 

attended the first Gifted and Talented session with 

Inspire+. Along with other chosen children from 

primary schools around Grantham, the programme 

will see them working on a variety of activities 

including team work, diet and nutrition, confidence 

and communication. They all had a fantastic time and 

we look forward to seeing how they progress through 

the programme! 

You will also notice that 

we have finally had some 

playground markings laid 

down onto our Key Stage 

One Playground. All the 

children have been making 

the most of our ‘Daily 

Mile’ track. This has been 

funded by the £1,000 

which we received last 

year from ‘Moto in the 

Community’. We are still 

looking to develop our 

playground further and are 

currently part of the ‘Asda 

Tokens Scheme’ to raise 

money for this. Please look 

out for our box when you 

collect your tokens after 

shopping in Asda! This 

promotion ends on 31st December…I will write to you 

to inform you of how much we have raised and what 

we intend to spend it on. 

Parents’ Evenings will soon be upon us and I hope to 

see many of you there- should I not be away on 

paternity leave, which could happen any day now! If I 

am still absent then I will no doubt see you in school 

at some point over the Christmas period. Please look 

out for the dates of Christmas events taking place, 

further on in my newsletter. 

Have a great few weeks! 

 

 

Chris Heathcote 

 

Headteacher 
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Santa’s Grotto 

Our school Christmas Fayre 

will take place on Wednesday 

11th December, from 3.30pm-

5.00pm in the school hall.  

 

This year there will be a 

Santa’s Grotto taking place, 

however we only have a 

limited number of tickets due to time constraints. 

Tickets are now available from the school office on a 

first-come-first-served-basis.  

 
Unfortunately your child will not be able to visit 

Santa’s Grotto unless they have a ticket. The tickets are 

available in timed slots and you will need to choose a 

slot when you purchase them from the school office.  

 

Once again, we apologise that we are only able to offer 
a limited a number of tickets and understand that there 
may be some disappointment. However, we hope that 
Santa will still be able to visit the children on last day 

of term with a treat as he has done in previous years!  
 
Donations for Christmas Fayre 

We are now collecting donations for the Christmas 

Fayre. These include: 

 

Tombola items 

Toys and books for children (in good condition) 

Bottles of wine. 

Sweets  

Chocolate Bars  

 

Please hand in any donations to the school office- they 

will all be gratefully received. Thank you for your 

support. 

 

Sun Books 

We will be collecting tokens for the Sun Newspaper’s 
‘Books for Schools’ campaign.  We need to collect 

3,500 tokens from ‘The Sun’ and ‘The Sun on Sunday’ 
between Saturday, November 23, 2019, and Saturday, 
January 18, 2020. Please can you hand in any tokens to 

the school office. We will let you know how we are 
progressing towards our target. Thank you for your 
support! 

 
PGL Photos 

We are intending to put all of our PGL photos onto a 

‘Google Drive’ for parents to access. In order for us to 

be able to do this we will need certain permissions 

from all parents/carers in Year 6. We have sent out a 

letter regarding this. Please can you send the reply slip 

back as soon as possible so that we can get the ‘Google 

Drive’ set up. If we do not have your permission, then 

we will be unable to upload any photos of your child to 

the Google Drive. Once we have the necessary 

permission we will share the link with parents/carers.  

 

The Rotary Shoe Box Collection 

Once again we will be sending out shoe boxes to 

children across the world this Christmas. For those 

children it may well be the only present they get this 

Christmas and any donations would be gratefully 

received.  

Each class has now been given a shoe box to fill. 

 

Some suggestions of things that would be appropriate: 

Toy cars 

Small teddies 

Marbles 

Bubbles 

Bouncy balls 

Pens and paper 

Hat and gloves 

 

Please ensure toys are not damaged or broken and are 

small enough to fit multiple items in a small sized box. 

All donations must be handed in no later than Tuesday 

12th November to your class teacher. 

 

School Community Survey 

If you have a child here at Isaac Newton then we would 

really like to hear what YOU think of our school! 

 
We have just opened our community survey which will 

close on Friday 22nd November. 

 
We would really appreciate your feedback and will use 

this to help inform decisions which we make as a 

school. 

 
You can access the survey online using the following 

link: bit.ly/insparentsurvey or by scanning the QR 
code. Alternatively, your child should have received a 
letter and a paper survey today, so if you would prefer 

to complete it this way, then please return the 
completed survey to either the school reception or your 
child’s class teacher.  

 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Dates: 

 

Thursday 5th December - afternoon 

Foundation Stage Nativity – will begin at 2:15 (or once 

we have got our costumes on!) 

 
Friday 6th December - morning 

Foundation Stage Nativity – will begin at 9:30 (or once 

we have got our costumes on!) 

 
Monday 9th December –afternoon 

Years 3-6 Christmas Show – will begin a 2:00 

 

Tuesday 10th December – morning 

Years 3-6 Christmas Show – will begin a 9:30 

 

Tuesday 10th December – afternoon 

Years 1 and 2 Christmas Show – will begin a 2:00 

 
Wednesday 11th December - morning 

Years 1 and 2 Christmas Show – will begin at 9.30 

 
Thursday 12th December – afternoon 

Violin and Class 5 and 10 musical concert – invites will 

be sent to Parents/Carers of pupils who are 
participating 

 
 

 

Applying for a place in Reception next year 

Children born between 1 September 2015 and 31 

August 2016 are due to start Reception in September 

2020. 

Don’t forget that the window for applying for a place in 

Reception will open on 14th November. Parents should 
receive information from Lincolnshire County council 
on or around this date. If your child is 4 this school year 
(September 20 to August 21) then you need to apply for 

a place soon! If you would like to come for a visit or 
know anybody who does then just make an 
appointment at the school office. 

 

Children in Need 2019 

 

On Friday 15th November, children are invited to come 
in non–uniform in return for a donation of £1. The 

theme is ‘Something Spotty.’ There will also be a giant 
picture of Pudsey Bear in the school reception (by the 
library) on which coins can be placed- so please send in 

any spare change that you have lying around at home. 
All money raised will go to the Children in Need 
charity. 

Dates For Your Diary:  

School Term Dates: 

Term 1  4 Sept -  18 Oct October 

Break 

Term 2  29 Oct -  19 Dec Christmas 

Break 

Term 3  6 Jan - 13 Feb February 

Break 

Term 4  24 Feb – 2 Apr   Easter 

Break 

Term 5  20 Apr - 22 May   May 

Break 

Term 6  1 Jun - 21 Jul  Summer 

Holiday 

15th Nov Non-uniform day for Children in Need 

20th Nov Parents Evening (3.45-8.00pm) 

21st Nov Parents Evening  (3.45-5.00pm) 

25th Nov Flu Immunisation 

5th Dec EYFS Nativity 2.15pm 

6th Dec EYFS Nativity 9.30am 

10th Dec 

Christmas Shows  

Years 3-6: 9.30am  

Years 1-2: 2.00pm 

11th Dec 
Christmas Shows 

Years 1-2: 9.30pm 

11th Dec 
Christmas Fayre 

(3:30pm—5:00pm in the School Hall) 

12th Dec 
Violin Concert Class 5 and 10 

(Invitation Only) 

13th Dec Christmas Lunch  

19th Dec 
Last day of term 

Christmas Jumper Day (for ‘Save the Children’ charity) 


